
  
COMMUNITY  

YOUTH  
FORUM 

NOVEMBER  5TH,  2015 
Let your voice be heard! 
Join youth and stakeholders throughout San Francisco in the first of 
ongoing youth and police community forums where you will have an 
opportunity to engage in a positive conversation around community 
and youth relations. We are looking for high school students to share 
their opinions about their experiences within their communities, and 
to offer ideas on how community stakeholders should interact with 
youth in the multicultural neighborhoods of San Francisco. We will be 
providing food and refreshments! 

All forums will be planned and led by youth. Youth interested in 
helping to plan this forum or future forums, please contact: 

De'Anthony Jones | Project Coordinator| Mo'Magic| 415-567-0400 
deanthony@opportunityimpact.org 

 LET YOUR VOICE BE 
HEARD!  

 

Where:  
Human Rights 
Commission  

25 Van Ness Street 
San Francisco, CA 

 

When:  
November 5th, 2015 

5:30PM - 7PM 

 

Food will be provided! 

 

Sponsored by:  
San Francisco Police Department 

Mo’Magic 
San Francisco Police Commission 

San Francisco Human Rights 
Commission 

 FOR MORE 
INFORMATION AND TO 

RSVP: 
Scan QR code for Facebook 

page: 

OR email: 
deanthony@sfmagiczone.org 

 
 

 


